BEFORE THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS
FOR COLUMBIA COUNTY
Meeting Notice

Notice is hereby given that one or more of the County Commissioners will be attending AOC in Marion
County: Board of Directors and Legislative Committee Retreats September 19-21, 2024.

The purpose for AOC in Marion County is for the Board of Directors and Legislative Committees to meet
over the course of two days to deliberate and make recommendations for AOC priorities.

The Association of Oregon Counties connects and strengthens Oregon’s 36 counties by developing
and sharing solutions to county issues through advocacy, research, and leadership development.

Dated this 28™ day of August 2024

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS
FOR COLUMBIA COUNTY,
BY: s/Jacyn Normine
Jacyn Normine, Administrator
Board of County Commissioners Office

PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE
For your information:
Spotlight News

The Chronicle



